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Email Message 

From: 

To: 
Cc: 
Sent: 
Received: 
Subject: 

~-~I~-~I -~- I - I - IiEx :/0 ---- U KC C/O U ---- U KC C PORTLAND 

PLACE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CNI Code A i 
Charles Farthinq [SMTP: crsf3~3~GG"l0-(-~talktalk, net] 

23/10/2009 at 14:24 
23/10/2009 at 14:24 
RE: GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL 24644 

Dear Mr Farthing 

Thank you very much for your e-mail, the contents of which are duly noted. 

Please note that in order for the NMC to be able to continue with your matter, we require you 
to sign a consent form, which gives us your permission to contact the employers of the nurses 
concerned. The consent form also enables us to disclose to the nurses concerned that you have 
referred them to the NMC. 

The mentioned consent form was attached to the letter that I had sent you via e-mail. Without 
the same being signed unfortunately we will be unable to progress your matter any further. In 
this regard I would advise that you sign and return the same as soon as possible. Should you 
require another consent form, please let me know and I will forward you the same. 

Kind Regards 

Nursing & Midwifery Council 

Fitness to Practise 

Centrium 

61 Aldwych 

London WC2B 4AE 

www.nmc-uk.org <http://www.nmc-uk.org/> 

Sent: 22 October 2009 21:17 

Cc: AvMA, Peter Walsh; Blake Lapthorn-John.White 
Subject: Re: GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL 24644 

Dear i     Code A     ¯ 
Thank you for taking the trouble of responding to my enquiry. 
When you say you had not received a reply to your email of 20 July 2009, I would respectfully 
suggest that my email to the NMC dated 25 August 2009 (attached) was exactly that. It was 
certainly intended to be. With that communication I attached full details of the GMC’s 



NMC100298-0002 

DETERMINATION ON FINDINGS OF FACT relating to my step-father, and remains unreplied by your 
office even though receipt was acknowledged. 
Your correspondence of 20 July was a response to my report to you of the appalling evidence I 
had just heard during the GMC hearing from Nursesi .................... ~~-~-~- ................... iand not related to my 
step-father’s case at all. 
I would now like your response specifically to the nursing of my step-father, Mr Cunningham, 
whilst in the care of the staff at the GW]V~. 
I am aware that the NMC will hold the papers passed by Hampshire police in 2006 relating to 
their enquiries, but no action seems to have resulted from that, and would suggest that these 
might be helpful. 
Kind regards, 
Charles Stewart-Farthing 

Original Message ..... 
From:[ ......................................................... -~~ ......................................................... 
T o : ’ 
Sent: Thursday, October 22, 2009 10:27 AM 
Subject: GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL 24644 

Dear Mr Farthing 

My name is [ ........... ...................................... ~-~~ ............ i and I am the case officer dealing with your referral to the NMC. I 
understand that you are enquiring on the progress of your matter. 

Please note that on 20 July 2009 I sent you an e-mail with a letter attached, requesting 
additional information and also a consent form for you to sign and return to me. Given the 
fact that I had not received a response, I was going to send you a reminder; however I am now 
assuming that for whatever reason you did not receive the same. 

In this regard I am attaching the letter again, and ask that you send back the consent form 
as soon as possible. If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. Could I 
also ask that you confirm receipt of this e-mail. 

Kind regards 

Nursing & Midwifery Council 

Fitness to Practise 

Centrium 

61 Aldwych 

London WC2B 4AE 

www.nmc-uk.org <http://www.nmc-uk.org/> 

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use 
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of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. 

Please do not act upon or disclose the contents if you have received it in error. 

Instead, please inform the sender at the e-mail address above or notify the Nursing & 
Midwifery Council at itsupport@nmc-uk.org 

The Nursing & Midwifery Council is a registered charity in England and Wales with its 
registered office at 23 Portland Place, London WIB IPZ and registered charity number 1091434. 

The Nursing & Midwifery Council is a registered charity in Scotland, charity number SC038362 

www.nmc-uk.org 


